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The June Grand Stampers Meeting took place this past Saturday June 8, 2024.  

 

Audrey Derii kindly provided the following notes: 

We had a different and very enjoyable meeting today.  Dede provided the beverages and 
we had lots of yummy snacks to munch on. 
 
There was a very casual make & take which I explained early in the meeting allowing 
people to make the card if they wished during our time together. 
 
Everyone took a turn explaining why they chose the special cards that they brought for our 
'show & tell' format.  We also learned how and when members actually got their start in 
stamping.  It was a great meeting! 
 
Elvira took photos which she will probably send to you. 
 
July's meeting will be led by Dede, the theme being 'Christmas in July'.  Details will be sent 
in a memo closer to the date. 
 
In August, Pat Ottaway-Bryan will be leading the meeting and also providing the demo 
which will be a new take on a 'One Page Wonder'. 
 
Dede is researching the possibility of having guest demonstrators at future meetings.  The 
general consensus was that members would prefer to pay to have this person provide kits. 
 
I think that I have covered everything. 
 
Have a good summer! 
Also from Audrey: 
I remembered after I sent the info. yesterday that there is a request for the phrase that we 
write in the Christmas cards.  Could you please include this info. in the newsletter.  The 
phrase is 'From the Grand Stampers Card Makers' (to be used on the inside of the cards 
created for Nursing Homes). 

 

 

 

 

 

One of my birthday cards 

this year 
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A big THANK YOU to Audrey for the notes and to Elvira for taking great pictures.  

 

See you in July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another one of Audrey’s 
projects using the paper 
casting technique. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


